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Participation Request – Cambuslang Police Office 

 
I am writing formally on behalf of Police Scotland to thank you for raising a 
participation request under the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015.  
 
I can confirm that the content of the application meets the criteria set out by the Act 
and the 23rd May 2017 has been set as the validation date in the process going 
forward.  Your request has been sent to the Lanarkshire Local Policing Commander 
Chief Superintendent Irvine, who will assess the detail of request and a decision 
notice will be provided to you no later than the 4th July 2017 in line with legislative 
requirements. 
 
I would like to provide reassurance at this stage that the disposal of any police 
property requires SPA approval. It is our policy and practice that this would be the 
subject of formal consultation.   
 
If you have any further questions about your request, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the e-mail or phone number above. 
 
 
 
 


